
DEAR BROTHERS AND SISTERS, 
 

Another month draws to a close, and I have the privilege of once again sharing with you how God is 

answering your prayers.   

 

This Month:   

In October I set the record for the most miles I’ve logged in one month, and I loved getting to see 

churches in new areas of the country. I never stop marveling at how many different branches are in 

the family tree of the Lord, and getting to meet them is a blessing!  

Some highlights this month include a trip to SC and a missions conference there at a sweet church 

that challenged and inspired my heart. I was particularly blessed to meet a missionary family there 

who is headed to Iceland. If you remember from my April letter earlier this year, I have been 

burdened to pray for Iceland since traveling there, and seeing God raise up laborers for that country 

thrills my heart. 

I also really enjoyed a missions conference in MI this month. I was blessed by the evangelistic 

heartbeat of the church there, and enjoyed seeing Lake Michigan with my new friends, too.  

I returned home to Lynchburg during a free Sunday I had this month, and was able to participate in 

the jail ministry I used to help with regularly. There was a “mix up” in communication, and I ended 

up being put in a cell block I wasn’t “supposed” to be in, where I met another worker who didn’t 

have the teammate who usually helps her with prison ministry. She was excited to have my help, 

and I was happy to have hers, and together we presented a message before 9 women that surprised 

even me. It was one of those times where you just open your mouth and wait to see what is going to 

come out, because you know God is working. Two women talked to us afterward about their souls, 

and I believe God is moving.  

 Another blessing was being able to join in an evangelistic effort my home church put out this 

month, and through that I got to give a clear gospel presentation to two men at a local market, and 

made a new friend in a young lady named Amber, who came to church the next day. Please pray she 

returns and continues being exposed to the gospel.  

Upcoming: For one reason or another, God has chosen to leave my upcoming month rather empty in regards to travel. He 

even canceled a meeting to clear my schedule for some reason. So as of now I will not be on the road much in November, but 

I will be far from bored. I have churches to contact, Bible courses to finish, Spanish studies to catch up with, jail ministry to 

help with, and I also plan to keep in touch with my new friend Amber to see if I can get more chances to witness to her while 

I’m in town. Please pray that God will accomplish what He wills in my life. Thank you for your prayers!  

                                                                                                                                     Love, Amber  

P.S. Praise the Lord; I am now at 33% support, with a new supporting church! Thank you for your prayers.  
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AMBER GRAY 

 

“LITTLE” 
EVIDENCES OF 

GOD’S CARE THIS 
MONTH: 

* This month I have 

been learning anew about 

the Lord’s lovingkindess, 

and how He blesses me 

with gifts just because that 

is a part of His character.   

* Another blessing this 

month was getting to stay 

in the home of some 

friends I hadn’t seen in 

years.  

* I also was excited by the 

honor of interacting with 

many young women, 

getting to know them, 

hearing their stories, and 

sharing mine.  

 


